
 
 
 
 
 
VII. Council decision on IPDC evaluations and self-assessment 
 
• The Council postpones a decision regarding a new IPDC evaluation until the 30th 
IPDC Council session pending the conclusions of the “Governance audit of UNESCO 
and attached funds programmes and bodies” that will be submitted to the next General 
Conference in 2015. 
 


